
 

 

 
PRESS COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

Upgrading of Telfair Roundabout for the New Telfair Link Road  

as part of the Moka Smart City Project 
 

The Public is hereby informed that in view of the major construction works being carried out for Telfair 

Link Road, the existing roundabout at Telfair will be upgraded. The Upgrading Works will not entail 

any diversion/road closure along A7 road and the existing roundabout shall be operational during the 

execution of the Works. 

 

The works will be effected during both daytime and night-time as from Saturday 23 November 2019 

to Friday 20 December 2019 as follows: 

 

Period Time 

Weekdays 

(Monday to Friday) 

07 00 hours to 14 00 hours 

18 00 hours to 04 00 hours the next day 

Weekends 

(Saturday and Sunday) 
07 00 hours to 16 30 hours 

 

A speed limit of 50 km/hr will be applicable when approaching the Works Area. 

 

Traffic signs will be put in place to inform and guide road users accordingly. Traffic will also be 

controlled by the Police at strategic locations during the whole duration of the Works. 

 

Drivers are strongly advised to exercise caution when approaching the works area and to drive within 

the prevailing speed limit.  

 

The Ministry regrets for any inconvenience caused and relies on your usual collaboration and 

cooperation of the public. 
 

  

 

22 November 2019    Ministry of Public Infrastructure and Land Transport  

 (Land Transport Division) 


